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Taranaki
Regional Council

3 August 2017
Document: 1909696

Dr Robert Shaw

Fyi-regyest-5265-fcOeed9d@requests.fYi.org.nz

Dear Dr Shaw

LGOIMA - Request for information

We refer to your mitial request (30 June 2017) for information relating to arserdc
contamination in Opunake and your subsequent email of 22 July 2017.

As indicated m our reply to your initial request, the information we hold regarding the sites
of mterest in Opunake is held in various places/ including physical and archived files. The
time required to fulfil this enquiry relates to locating, scanning and compUmg the
information. It is not simply a case of forwarding existing digital files.

If you wish to proceed with this informadon request as per our reply dated 6 July 2017, a
charge is required to be paid before the Council wiU coUate the information required. Please
advise if you wish to proceed and an invoice wiU be sent to you.

Please note you have the right to have this charge reviewed by an Ombudsman.

If you wish to discuss this response, please feel free to contact Scientific Officer/ CaUum
Mackenzie [caUum. mackenzie@trc. govt.nz or me [gary. bedford@trc. govt.nz] or by telephone
06 765 7127.

Yours faithfully
BG Chamberlain
Chief Executive
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per: G K Bedford
Director - Environment Quality
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